



C. Oakley BA Hons PGCE NPQH Headteacher

S. Mann CEO

TJW/as 12 September 2025

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Following the success of the last three years, Wildern School is again participating in the #Beewell programme, a study that looks into the wellbeing (e.g. happiness) of young people across Hampshire, Isle of Wight, Portsmouth and Southampton. Over 100 schools across Hampshire have participated in previous years. The survey also investigates what influences wellbeing (e.g. relationships, physical activity). You can find out more about the survey here.

We will use the data from this survey to help us support student wellbeing here at Wildern.

This year, #Beewell will be surveying our Year 7 and Year 10 students during two tutor time sessions in the Autumn term.

This is an "opt-out" program. Please read the key points below:

- If you are happy for your child to take part, you do not need to do anything at all.
- If you do not wish your child to take part, please read the attached information from #Beewell and complete the form here
- The completed opt out form must be returned to Beewell by 26th September.

We are looking forward to using this survey to shape how we support student wellbeing at Wildern.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely,

Mr T. Ware

Acting Subject Leader - Education for Life











